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Cozad United Methodist Church Vaccine Clinic Canceled

KEARNEY – Two Rivers Public Health Department will be canceling the vaccine clinic at the Cozad United Methodist Church (1515 Ave. B) on Wednesday, February 22nd due to inclement weather conditions. 


ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD
 516 W. 11th St. Suite 108B			888-669-7154	
Kearney, NE 68845			trphd.org
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